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MEMORANDUM

DATE:
February 23, 2004

TO:
Mayor and Board of Commissioners

FROM:
Director of Public Safety

COPIES:
Town Manager, Deputy Town Manager, Asst. Police Chief

REF:
Red Light Camera Program Presentation 
Mr. Jim Flechtner, Traffic Engineer, for the City of Wilmington, North Carolina, will make a presentation to the Mayor and Board of Commissioners regarding the Red Light Camera Program in the City of Wilmington. Mr. Flechtner has been the coordinator of the City of Wilmington’s highly successful red light camera program, which is known as “Project SafeLight,” since the project was implemented in March of 2000. He presently continues to serve as the program’s coordinator. 

Following Mr. Flechtner’s presentation, he, along with the Director of Public Safety, will be available to answer questions that the Board of Commissioners might have.   

